
Fellow Chatham Area Shaggers, 

I am writing this letter early because we 

are leaving to go to Cheyenne, Wyoming to 

the rodeo so this letter is going to be short 

or at least shorter than it usually is. If you 

were not at the last social, I am going to 

catch you up on a few things. I think by 

now everyone knows that Martha Howle 

has been sick. She is one of our board 

members and Larry is our vice president. 

Due to her cancer, Martha and Larry have 

decided to step down from their duties as 

officers of our club. I really hate to see 

them go but I fully understand. Martha and 

Larry were great supporters of our club and 

really helped keep me straight. With this all 

happening we have had two of our mem-

bers step up and volunteer to fill these po-

sitions. Janet Swepson has volunteered for 

the vice presidents’ position and Dawn 

Williams has agreed to take the board 

member at large position. We will have a 

short meeting at our next social and have a 

vote to make everything official. I really do 

appreciate Janet and Dawn helping us out 

with this issue and I am sure they will be a 

great asset to our club. 

I mentioned the fund raiser that Bass Lake 

Shag Club is having in August. They are 

having a dance contest to raise money for 

their charities and several of our members 

are dancing in the contest. Our members 

dancing are Linda McVey, Janet Swepson, 

Cindy Wheeler, Tom Pritchett, and me. 

There is a little bad news that goes along 

with this. They (Bass Lake) sold seats for 

the event and had a complete sell-out prior 

to them posting the event to other clubs so 

it will not be open to the public. The con-

test will be judged by judges for half of the 

score and the other half will be by money 

raised by the dancers.  Our Chatham danc-

ers need your support to help us win. I will 

be sending out an email with the informa-

tion about the contest and how to vote for 

your favorite dancers and you can also go 

to the Bass Lake web page for the informa-

tion also. Your help will be greatly appreci-

ated. 

Our next social will be on August 14 start-

ing at 5:00 o’clock and our DJ for the night 

is Butch Davidson from Columbia, South 

Carolina. Butch is one of my favorites and 

he always plays great music to dance to. 

Let your friends know and spread the word 

while you are out dancing at the other 
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clubs, and I hope to see all of you on 

the 14th.  

Make a new friend and ask someone 

you don’t know to dance! 

Jay 

Note:  There will not be line dance 

lessons anymore for the foresee-

able future. 



Please visit the CASA website at 

www.chathamareashagassociation.weebly.com 

Martha Mobley - administrator 

336-263-0829 / myelbom@att.net 

Please support our 

advertisers 
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Please support your Club 

and your Officers! 

CHATHAM AREA SHAG ASSOCIATION 
Welcomes all our MEMBERS & GUESTS 

                



August 

Birthdays 

Leroy Swepson ..... 8/02 

Kathy Tawney ....... 8/08 

Steve Robinson ..... 8/09 

S.O.S Radio is now on 
TuneIn and you can 
stream it on Alexa or 
Google Home by say-
ing “Play Sound of 
the Strand on TuneIn 
radio” we are on 
Facebook and twitter 
@soundofstrand..... 

August 

Anniversaries 

Paul & Kathy Tawney

 8/11 



For area parties – check out: 

www.shagdance.com 

www.shagtour.com 

www.keepshaggin.com 
 

N O T E S  F R O M  

T H E  E D I T O R  
Bringing your own beer, wine, or liquor is not permit-
ted.  Quality Inn & Suites’ ABC License can be re-
voked and the WSSC would have to relocate.  All 
members need to monitor the situation since WSSC 
has the most to lose!!! 

P L E A S E  R E M E M B E R  
Each of us needs to remember to tip or say 
“thank you” to those who serve us.    Let’s re-
member to show our appreciation for their ser-
vice.     Thank you 

 

We are a very friendly club – be sure to 

welcome our guests when you see a new 

face. 

I N T E R N E T  R A D I O  

Check out www.jukinoldies.com 
for some great music by some 
great DJs  

Don & Susan Evers 

Dance Lessons will be 

every Tuesday from now on 

EARLY VOTING FOR 
SHAGGIN' WITH THE STARS! 

 
Voting is available early and online! For 
those who could not get tickets, vote 
online for your favorite dance couple. 
Click the below link to get started. Votes 
are $1 each! Early voting closes Friday, 
August 19th at midnight. Those attending 
can also vote early AND we will be taking 
cash votes at the event after each dance.  
https://www.paypal.com/donate/... 
 
The 6 couples are:   
Cindy Wheeler (pro) - Dan Brown 
Edna Denton (pro) - Sonny Walker 
Janet Swepson (pro) -  Tom Pritchett 
Bud Catoe (pro) - Linda McVey 
Jay Strickland (pro) - Pettis Montague 
James Bryant (pro) - Phyllis Pike 













P. O. Box 1279 

Pittsboro, NC 27312 

July 2022July 2022July 2022   

The objective of the Chatham Area Shag Association is to bring people 

together with the mutual interest in shag dancing, socializing, developing 

friendships, and to preserve the shag dance and its music 

July SocialJuly SocialJuly Social   
Sunday July 10, 2022Sunday July 10, 2022Sunday July 10, 2022   

More Information Inside 

Chatham Area Shag Association 

Welcomes all new members; renewed 
members and guests. 

Be sure to welcome new folks and ask 
them to dance. 


